
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday 20th April 2020 

Hello Butterflies and Ladybirds! 

We hope that you are all safe and well after the first two weeks of our unexpected 

adventure. A few children have been coming into school as their parents are key workers 

and they have asked us to say hello to you as well. Being in school is very weird as we 

only have a few children in each day. It is definitely a lot quieter and tidier without you 

all!  

We hope that you have been busy working on your unexpected adventure trails and that 

you are enjoying the activities on Purple Mash and Mathletics. We have loved seeing 

some of your work that you have handed in, just make sure that it is completely finished 

before you click that button! 

We have been doing lots of work too at home and at school, as well as looking after 

our own families. We have enjoyed having some extra time to exercise, cook delicious 

treats and do some gardening. 

Remember to make sure you are getting some fresh air as we have had some beautiful 

weather and for any of you who have been joining in with Joe’s PE sessions, we’d love 

to know if your legs hurt as much as ours! 

 

We are missing you all – it is just too quiet without you! 

Take care and stay safe,  

Love from Miss Moss and Mrs Walker. 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We know how much some of you 

love a Maths problem. Click the link 

below for a bank of problems – one 

for every day in March. Just 

download the problem for that day. 

Make sure you do the red ones as 

these are aimed at year 2!  

https://whiterosemaths.com/resourc

es/classroom-resources/problems/  

 

 

 

 

 

David Walliams writes hilarious 

stories and while schools are shut, he 

has released an audio version of some 

short stories for you to listen to. Just 

follow the link below for a daily dose 

of giggles.  

https://www.worldofdavidwalliams.co

m/elevenses/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

One activity we have been doing at school that would also be nice for you 

to do is to design and write a thank you card for a key worker of your 

choice, this could be a doctor, nurse, supermarket worker, police officer, 

farmer, or anyone who you think deserves a thank you for keeping us all fed, 

healthy and safe. 

https://whiterosemaths.com/resources/classroom-resources/problems/
https://whiterosemaths.com/resources/classroom-resources/problems/
https://www.worldofdavidwalliams.com/elevenses/
https://www.worldofdavidwalliams.com/elevenses/

